
Date Set
Well… I finally set the date in which I will put on glorious
display that which I have been concentrating on for sometime.
 It is just less than 5 months away but it will be here before
I know it.  Even with this leg of mine the last 7 months have
not been slow… although I am sure others would disagree ;).  I
checked the school calendar to see if there was a weekend when
there was no school event going on so there would be no excuse
for some to not attend �

[At my latest blood test on Monday, I was informed that the
blood is right where it needs to be.  Not too thick, not too
thin, but just right.  Just call me Goldilocks]

Why so long?  I had a feeling there was going to be a wait
with not one but two shows in October, the Christmas show in
December, the awards night in January, and any other events
scheduled  in  between  so  February  was  the  first  month
available.

In the meantime, I will dig through the books, find more
material for future use, and focus on the program without
making it stale.  I was reminded of some of the splendiferous
music from West Side Story the other night courtesy of “Glee.”
 Music, yes… choreography not so much.  Plus, I suppose I can
look back at the foreign pieces I had glanced at a few months
ago.  A small challenge.

I do see ads on television for Jersey Boys (the Frankie Valli
and the 4 Seasons story… one of the few jukebox musicals I
would like to see) set to play the Stranahan in February, too.
Maybe it ISN’T that long away.

https://www.tangents.org/music/date-set/

